
MEETING WITH UNMG
Thursday, 16 February 2023

Â  Met at PAGASA Office on 16 February 2023 with a team from United Neon 

Media Group. Headed by Alex Revilla/Chief Mktg. Officer & Rey Larong

 (4th from left & rightmost), UNMG wanted to partner with PAGASA as 

they are not only into signboards these days but into integrated 

marketing.
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